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9th December 2024 

 
Via e-mail 
 
 

Dear Steve, 
 
Re: Party in the Park - Invitation: 
 
Nantyglo & Blaina Town Council would like to thank you for both your kind offer to 
join the Party in the Park event in 2025 and for your attendance at a recent meeting 
to provide information about the event. 

The Town Council has considered your invitation, and all the information provided in 
detail but, on this occasion, have concluded that whilst they support the invitation in 
principle, it is not financially viable for the Town Council to participate in the 
forthcoming event. 

On behalf of Nantyglo and Blaina Town Council, I would like to thank you again for 
your kind invitation and wish Abertillery & Llanhilleth Community Council every 
success with the Party in the Park 2025. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Tracy Hughes 
Mrs T Hughes 
Town Clerk 
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